
NEWSLETTER 17TH DECEMBER 2021 

 
CONTACT DETAILS 

 
Could you please make sure the mobile phone numbers we hold for you 

 are up to date in case any text alerts have to be sent out before  
our return to school in January. 

 

 
We finish Tuesday 21st December;  

gates will open at 1:15 and close 1:25pm 
 

Children can wear their own clothes on Monday and Tuesday next week. 
 

We return to school on Wednesday 5th January 2022 at 8:50am. 
Please remember gates close at 9:00am. 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This is my final newsletter of 2021. All the staff and I would like to wish 
each and everyone of you a happy and healthy Christmas and New Year. 
 
We have really enjoyed the last couple of weeks leading up to Christmas  
and particularly our Festive Fridays; your children have had fun and been a 
joy to be around. 
 
Thanks for all your support over the last term, it is much appreciated. 
 
Miss Hegarty 
 


